
 
 
August 13, 2021 
 
In accordance with updated guidance from the CDC and IDPH, masks are now required 
to attend Sunday church service until further notice.  We appreciate your cooperation 
and understanding, and we hope to see your smiling eyes on Sunday! 
 
Thank you, 
Your YCUCC Leadership Team 
 


